
To: House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care 
 Re: Support for HB 3824A – The Physical Therapy Modernization Act 
 From: Taylor Christopher, PTA 
 Mountain Valley Therapy 
 tchristopher@mountainvalleytherapy.biz | 541-786-2400 

Dear Chair Nosse and Members of the Committee, 

My name is Taylor Christopher, and I serve as a Physical Therapist Assistant at Mountain Valley 
Therapy in Oregon. I’m writing today in strong support of HB 3824A, the Physical Therapy 
Modernization Act. This bill is a crucial step toward aligning Oregon’s physical therapy statutes 
with modern clinical standards and safeguarding the integrity of our profession. 

As a PTA working directly with patients every day, I see the importance of maintaining a 
regulatory framework that not only reflects current practice but also protects the quality and 
safety of care we deliver. HB 3824A responsibly updates outdated definitions and clarifies 
supervision requirements, ensuring that licensed PTs and PTAs can operate within their full 
scope while maintaining patient trust and safety. 

What this bill means to me—beyond the legislative language—is the preservation of 
professional standards that elevate our field. It reinforces the collaborative structure between 
PTs and PTAs, supports evidence-based practice, and brings Oregon in line with national 
norms. These updates aren’t just bureaucratic; they are foundational to how we serve our 
communities with accountability and skill. 

I urge you to pass HB 3824A and help Oregon’s physical therapy professionals continue to 
provide high-quality, ethical, and modern care. Thank you for your time and for your commitment 
to advancing our healthcare system. 

Sincerely, 
 Taylor Christopher, PTA 
 Mountain Valley Therapy 
 tchristopher@mountainvalleytherapy.biz 
 541-786-2400 

 


